From: Moore, Nat

To: BankMergerApplication
Subject: [EXTERNAL MESSAGE] SunTrust & BB&T.
Date: Friday, May 03, 2019 4:51:06 PM

To whom it may concern,
I am writing to you in support of the merger of SunTrust & BB&T.

I have been a client and partner with SunTrust over the last 25 years. During that time, they have been very good
advisors and supporters in a number of different business ventures that I have been involved in through the years.

SunTrust has been dedicated to supporting our communities in many ways. Over the last 25 years, they have not
only been supportive in funding my foundation, which exist to provide scholarships to disadvantage financially
challenged at risk kids, but so many other educational programs here in South Florida! I know that I and the South
FLorida Community can continue to count on SunTrust and BB&T, given the support and involvement these
institutions have shown in South Florida.

Thank you for your consideration,

Best Regards,
Nat Moore
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